
 
 

SEAA ENews February, 2014 

March 10th Deadline to Comment on Injury Tracking 
Proposed Rule  

The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) has announced that the comment 
period on the proposed rule to improve workplace safety and health through improved tracking 
of workplace injuries and illnesses will close on March 10, 2014.  

The proposed rule would amend OSHA's recordkeeping regulations to add requirements for the 
electronic submission of injury and illness information that employers are already required to 
keep. 

Comments may be submitted electronically at http://www.regulations.gov, the Federal 
eRulemaking Portal or by mail or facsimile. See the Federal Register notice* for more details. 

 
 


